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DATE:  February 27, 2024  

 
TO:              All Danville Station Homeowners 

 
 FROM:       Board of Directors 

2024 POOL UPDATE 
 

The Board of Directors and the Sea Devils have agreed on their 2024 contract. This means the pool will 
be heated effective 3/4/2024 when the Sea Devils begin their Spring Clinic. The Sea Devils pay $34,000 
to Danville Station (DST) for the use of the pool from 3/4-10/25/2024. By allowing the Sea Devils access 
to the pool facilities it allows for the pool to open earlier in the year and keep the pool open until late fall. 
Please refer to the schedule below. 
 
When the Board approved 2024 budget, we decided to continue with Pool Monitors instead of Life 
Guards. We’ve had 4 seasons (2020-2023) operating under this model. We believe that owners can 
continue to take responsibility for their own pool safety. This also will allow us to continue to keep cost 
in line. We have conferred with our legal and insurance team and we have no additional liability. By 
staffing in the peak season it allows the monitors to ensure the overall pool area is kept in order. We will 
continue with a sign-in process when the Monitors are on duty.   
   
Have a safe swimming season and please be respectful of other owners and the facilities.  

Regards, 

Danville Station Board of Directors   
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